
Also some exciting news; our Speech Contest entrant Pieta Prouting from Craighead WON the 
competition! She was up against 3 other great speakers on the day but judged as best. Congratulations 
Pieta.

Next years’ conference will be in Cromwell – THE LAST EVER 9980 District Conference, will be 
held 22nd – 24th April 2022 . Will look forward to hearing what the team will come up with to send off 
our District.

The Chip and Hot Dog van was in action at Rock n Hop the same time as Conference, the team 
working did a great job and had a busy time over the weekend! Thanks to those who helped over the 2 
days! We have the Winchester Swap Meet this Saturday. Still some spots to fill on the roster for Easter 
Monday at our last Mackenzie show, so please if you’re around and free, pop your name on the roster.

We are still looking for some help to deliver dictionaries to some local schools, please get in touch with
Keith if you can spare an hour or so during school hours. 

Don’t forget about our Club photo this coming Tuesday 6pm. Dinner will be served a little later then 
followed by a club night. 

Closing thought of the week: “Why do they call it rush hour when nothing moves?” Robin Williams

Have a good weekend

Jess


